NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Pamela Helming

Senator Heiming Congratulates New
Wayne County Dairy Princess

Pamela Helming

May 3, 2021

Senator Helming recently attended the Wayne County Dairy Princess pageant.


https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/pamela-helming

Senator Helming said, “Congratulations to the new Wayne County Dairy Princess,
Gabriella Taylor and all of the court members. Congratulations to Kailey Kuhn for
being the 2020-21 Wayne County Dairy Princess and competing at the 2021-22
State Dairy Princess Pageant. Thank you to Natalie Vernon for representing Wayne
County and the entire state during her reign as the 2020-21 New York State Dairy
Princess. You are each extraordinary young women!”

L-R: Madelaine Kemp, Wayne County Ambassador; Kailey Vernon, Wayne County
Alternate Princess; Gabriella Taylor, new Wayne County Dairy Princess; Senator
Helming; Kailey Kuhn, 2020-21 Wayne County Dairy Princess, and Wayne County
Alternate Princess; Natalie Vernon, 2020-21 New York State Dairy Princess; Elizabeth
Hyman, New York State Second Alternate Princess



